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  HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        
20th December to 9th January 2020 

        
        Lara, Poppy, Harry and Elsie in Little Acorns will be 4        Evie in Ash will be 5  Kian in Elm will be 5           

Sophia and Elijah in Willow will be 6                              Marcus in Hazel will be 6                                                                                     
Lenay and Frankie-Grace in Palm will be 6                        Fabian, Jessica and Kyle in Chestnut will be 7 

  

ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 
Attendance 

Total  
lates 
this 
week  

This 
week’s 
points 

Total  
Points 

 
 

Well 
done    
Ash 
Class 
98.2% 
this 
week! 

CHESTNUT 90.5% 0 5 51 

WILLOW 93.3% 10 8 40 

ASH 98.2% 11 9 39 

HAWTHORN 91.7% 4 7 37 

ELM 89.6% 2 4 36 

OAK 89.3% 6 3 34 

HAZEL 85.8% 4 2 34 

SYCAMORE 81.5% 3 1 33 

PALM 91.4% 3 6 27 

WHOLE SCHOOL ATTENDANCE TARGET-96% 

           This week’s attendance–90.1%                                               
We have not met our target this week. 

Diary Dates for next Half Term 
 
 
TED day—Children not in school—Monday 6th January 
 
Children back to school—Tuesday 7th January  
 
Year 2 children to visit Space Centre—Monday 13th January 
(details to follow) 
 
Chestnut Class Assembly—Tuesday 14th January 9.00am  
 
Palm Class Assembly—Tuesday 21st January 9.00am 
 
Ash Class Assembly—Tuesday 28th January 9.00am  
 

Happy Christmas from Everyone at School 
 
              
                         
                                                      

   Lunch Menu Week 1            

NAG ON THE RAG   

Please ensure your child brings their PE kit                                  
and Forest School clothes on the first day back.  

What a lovely week…. 
The children have enjoyed a whole school 

Pantomime, Early Years have posted  
Christmas cards, Yr2 sang at Longbridge  
Retirement Village, we all enjoyed Mary’s  

Christmas dinner and yesterday’s  
highlight was Class Parties before  

finishing with carols today.  
Unfortunately, due to heavy rain we the 

children were unable to sing outside.  
Please check Tapestry for a video  

of an earlier rehearsal. 
 

Thank you to friends and families who 
have supported us this term. Thank you for 
attending assemblies, workshops and Family 

Fridays as well as for all your  
donations and support to make our 
 Christmas Fayre such a success. 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE  

Thank you to everyone who came along and            

supported our Christmas Fayre, we raised an    

amazing £2000 which will go towards  

more outdoor equipment 

Did you know… 
The British eat more Brussels sprouts per 

head than any other country in Europe! 

CLASS ATTENDANCE WINNERS              
Congratulations to Chestnut Class for their 
excellent attendance record and winning the 
class attendance for November and December 
2019. 


